
The Teen Advisory Board (TAB) is geared towards area high school 

students who want a voice in library programming and purchasing.  

Other responsibilities include helping with youth library programs or 

in the community when needed.  Active members of TAB are eligible 

to earn up to 15 hours of volunteer credit per year while meeting 

and sharing ideas with other students.  Pizza and pop will be provid-

ed at every meeting.  See a librarian for more information and for an 

application.  Meetings are held the second Tuesday of every month 

beginning in October from 4:30-5:15. 

Need Volunteer Credit?  Join TAB! 
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Important! 

No Café on the 

following dates: 

Feb. 16th 

March 1st 

March 8th 

March 29th  

The last Café 

date for the 

school year will 

be on March 

22nd.  

TAB is still the 

second Tuesday 

of every month, 

but it will be 

from 4:30-5:15, 

following Teen 

Café.   

Teen Café will continue on Tuesdays this year with a slight time change.  

Teen Café provides an area where local residents in grades 6-12 can hang 

out at the library.  Every week, beverages will be available (students can 

bring snacks to eat in the community room) such as hot chocolate and lem-

onade, free of cost.  There are a variety of activities offered such as Wii 

games on the projector and board games, or students can just visit while lis-

tening to music.  A librarian will be on site to help teens locate library mate-

rials that they may be interested in (CDs, DVDs, books, graphic novels, etc.).  

As with all library programs, this is a free event.  The Teen Café is open eve-

ry Tuesday that HVS Schools are in session from 3:30-4:30pm until the end 

of March.  No registration required...Just stop in! 

Other program descriptions and dates on back of newsletter. 

All programming made possible with support from the Friends of the Milford Library.  Thank You! 



Do you have Teen Programming  ideas? 

If so I would love to hear them!  Come to the Teen Café or TAB to 

voice your opinions.  Have a group of friends interested in a book 

club?  Let us know!  I would love to get one started. 

 

www.milfordlibrary.info 

-Upcoming Teen Programs- 
Registration is required for these activities. 

Yoga Workshop-              Thursday, January 14th from 6:30-7:30pm 

 In Harmony Yoga will be introducing us to basic moves and explaining how yoga can  

             benefit our overall well-being.  For grades 7-12.                 Registration begins January 2nd. 

Chocolate Wars                                 Thursday, February 11th from 6:30-7:30pm 

 Celebrate the most important part of Valentine's Day- Chocolate!   For grades 5-12. 

                                                Registration begins  January 28th. 

Teen Movie Night-                            Thursday, March 3rd from 5:45-7:45pm 

 We will be watching THE DIVERGENT SERIES:INSURGENT before ALLEGIENT hits the       
 theaters. Movie snacks provided.  For grades 7-12.        Registration begins February 18th. 

All programming made possible with support from the Friends of the Milford Library.  Thank You! 

Did you miss a cool library program?  Stay up-to-

date on all library activities by liking the Teen 

page on Facebook, following us on Twitter, or by 

signing up for text messaging reminders on       

Remind 101.  To do this, text 248-266-3536 and 

type @mrsdobson in the subject line.  Never miss 

a program or activity again! 


